
THE FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION

PUBLISHES THE UNIFORM ACT FINAL RULE

On May 3, 2024, FHWA published a final rule updating the 
Uniform Act regulations, the first update in almost 20 years! 
The final rule makes important changes to help those displaced or 
otherwise affected by federally funded projects and reduces administrative 
burden for agencies subject to the Act. It also raises relocation benefit levels 
to account for inflation and provides new authority to ensure future adjustments 
to benefit levels are completed expeditiously. 
 
Please join us for the 2024 IRWA Conference Plenary Session “FHWA Update 
on the Recently Published Uniform Relocation Assistance and Real Property Policies Act 
(Uniform Act) Final Rule” on Tuesday, June 25, 2024, at 8:00 am (Pacific), where 
FHWA subject matter experts will present key changes from the final rule, point to helpful 
resources for implementing the new regulation and field questions from attendees. 

Visit www.irwalongbeach2024.org for details and registration
(one-day registrations available)


